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Murray Park Friends




Friends of Murray Road Recreation Ground

Notes of meeting held on 6th October 2015 – 7.00pm

At Murrayside Community Centre

Present:  Sam Teague IBC, Scott Falteisek (Secretary), Sue Bird (Vice Chair), Glen Thimblethorpe (Chair), Debbie Owen IBC, David Lynch (Treasurer), Cllr Bill Knowles, Cllr Bill Quinton, Bev Stratton and Malcolm and Jenny Ebbs
Apologies: Nick Wilcox IBC, Joanne Chainey, Stephen Mansie and Cllr Philip Smart
Agenda

1. Welcome

2. Minutes of last meeting

3. Updates

4. Priorities

5. AOB and date of next meeting

1. Welcome
ST welcomed everyone.  
2. Minutes of last meeting 

Meeting minutes were deemed acceptable.

3. Updates
The large gates will be closed at all times following an issue raised about them being left opened.

Regarding the litter issue of mangled cans when the grass is being cut, we have been informed the Council will clear the area as much as possible before cutting.

The park patrol has tried to catch the culprit regarding the holes in the park.  This has now been passed to the safer neighbourhood team.  A notice may be put up with details regarding reporting the digging of holes.

Regarding the bush where a man has been hiding it has been suggested to lift the low branches.
Wildlife area at north of the park may need to be fenced off.  Suspicious activity possible drug dealing has been found in the area.

4. Priorities
Next month tenders for the project will be advertised.  Don’t publicise until final tender has been agreed.
AOB

A gap has been found near the main gate which kids and dogs can fit through.

A nightshade plant has been found in the park, (and dug up).

Noticeboards need updating.

Dog warden could possibly hand out cards regarding issues of dog fouling or hole digging or they could be left by the gate.

4. Date of next meeting
 Thursday 17th December
At Murrayside Community Centre 7pm, Nacton Road, all are welcome.

